
 

 

Essex County Council 
County Hall 
Chelmsford 
Essex 
CM1 1QH 

 
 
 
 
 
                   3rd October 2016 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
RE: Proposed Expansion of St John’s Green Primary, Abbeyfield campus 
 
Essex County Council (ECC), with the Department for Education (DfE), are planning to expand St 
John’s Green  Primary School to become a 3 form of entry, in order to meet the growth in the number 
of school places required within Colchester.  ECC are leading on the expansion which is contained 
within the existing School site on  Circular Road East. Colchester.  
 
The proposed expansion incorporates a new build two storey to include two class rooms and small hall. 
The car parking will also be increased ans additional hard play provided. 
 
Details of the development can be found on the consultation display board at the forthcoming exhibition 
or more readily on http://www.essexinsight.org.uk  
 
ECC would like to invite you to an exhibition to see the plans and so give you the opportunity to have 
your say/offer your views through the feedback questionnaire before the Planning Aplication is made. 
The questionnaire will be available both online and at the exhibition.  
 
Amy Leader, along with the Contractor and the Architect, will be on hand to discuss the proposals.   
 
The exhibition will be held at the School on: 
 

Thursday 13th October between 2.30pm and 7pm  
 

Following this consultation, all relevant comments and feedback will be reviewed and incorporated into 
the planning documentation. 
 
I hope that you will be able to visit the exhibition, but if not, then there is an opportunity for you to view 
the plans and leave feedback online. 
 

The information will be available online from 7th October 2016 to  18th October 2016. 
 
If you have any questions in the meantime, then please contact Amy.Leader@essex.gov.uk 
   
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Amy Leader, Project Sponsor. 

http://www.essexinsight.org.uk/

